
Hi, I’m Cozy the cat!
Thank you for supporting kids 

with cancer!

®

®for Childhood Cancer

Wednesday, September 18th at noon in the Pylons

In 1997, a group of parents of children impacted by cancer 
chose gold to represent childhood cancer. Thus, the gold 

ribbon! Ever since then, supporters around the world Go Gold 
to represent childhood cancer warriors and heroes.

You are invited to come hang out, wear gold, and join a group 
photo which will be posted to social media to promote 

awareness of childhood cancer.

NCPA student chapter will be selling awareness bracelets and 
APhA-ASP is taking orders for sugar cookies with gold icing. 

Contact Kylie Park at khpark@mix.wvu.edu to order your 
cookies today!

Proceeds will benefit children with cancer.


